Jennifer Blackman

From: Jennifer Blackman

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 3:34 PM

To: morganpattonca@gmail.com

Cc: '‘Melinda Bell' {(mkbcpa@sonic.net); Angela Whitney (angelapwhitney@gmail.com);

‘Gradjansky, Peter' (gradjansky@gmail.com); Ann Grymes; mary@muirbeachcsd.com;
Ken Eichstaedt; 'Ken Levin' (klevin13@gmail.com); Kent Nelson; Jeff Loomans
{loomans@stanfordalumni.org); 'Donna Clavaud' (donna.clavaud@gmail.com); George
Clyde (gclyde11@gmail.com)

Subject: Congratulations!

Dear Morgan:

I am writing in my capacity as the Chair of the Alliance of Coastal Marin Villages (“ACMV”) to congratulate you on your
new position as aide to Supervisor Rodoni! (I also wear another hat as General Manager of the Bolinas Community
Public Utility District. Our district joins the ACMV in congratulating you and wishing you the very best in your new
position.)

As you may know, the ACMV represents the villages located in unincorporated West Marin County that are in the
Coastal Zone: Bolinas, Dillon Beach, Inverness, Inverness Park, Marshall, Muir Beach, Olema, Point Reyes Station, Stinson
Beach and Tomales. The ACMV meets regularly to discuss and address issues of common concern and on a quarterly
basis with Supervisor Rodoni. The ACMV also endeavors to closely follow Marin County and California Coastal
Commission actions that have the potential to impact our communities.

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce you to our members, many of whom you likely already know, and all of
whom are copied on this email:

Melinda Bell, Dillon Beach

Angela Whitney, Inverness

Peter Gradjansky, Inverness Park
Ann Grymes, Marshall

Mary Halley, Muir Beach

Ken Eichstaedt, Olema

Ken Levin, Point Reyes Station

Kent Nelson, Stinson Beach

Jeff Loomans, Seadrift, Stinson Beach
Donna Clavaud, Tomales

and George Clyde (technically unaffiliated but a valuable advisor!)

We all look forward to working with you in your new capacity as aide to Supervisor Rodoni; when we can be of any
assistance to you or the supervisor, please let us know. We read your eloquent message announcing your departure
from your position as Executive Director of the Environmental Action Committee and we know it must have been a
difficult decision to leave EAC. That said, as your departure message notes, EAC remains in good hands and we are
delighted Supervisor Rodoni is gaining a wonderful addition to his staff!

All the best,

Jennifer Blackman
Chair, Alliance of Coastal Marin Villages



General Manager

Bolinas Community Public Utility District
270 Elm Road

P.0. Box 390

Bolinas, California 94924

(415) 868-1224




